English
In English we are looking at a variety
of traditional tales overr the next half
term and wriitng character
descriptions. We will begin by reading
Little Red Riding Hood and focusing
on uisng adjectives.

Maths
In Maths we are beginning the term
with look at naming and identifying
2D and 3D shapes. We will be going
on a shape hunt and looking for
shapes in our environment.

On Wednesdays we will be having
Dance with Premier Sport. Please

ensure your child has a full, named
PE kit including joggers.

Poetry

We will be looking at classic Poems
from our “Poetry Basket”.
This week’s poem was Spaghetti
Spaghetti by Jack Prelutsky.

Week beginning 24.2.25

Arts Week
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Art

This week is Arts Week and our
theme is looking after our
environment and sea pollution.

We will be having a performing
arts workshop with an Under the
Sea theme, music with a sea theme

PHSE

This term in PHSE we will be looking
at family and friendships and how we
can show respect and make up with
our friends if we fall out.

We will be beginning our next phase in
Phonics ‘Switch it Mitch’.

Look out for the newsletter on Friday.

Please continue to support your child

by working on the High Frequency and

Tricky words.

and printing in art with ‘The Great
Wave’ as our Stimulus.

We will be looking at the artist
Damien Hirst and Hokusai. We will
be creating repeating patterns and

printing wit different objects and
pressures to see how this changes

the effect.




